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Safety Newsletter 

 

May 2023 
 
The days and nights are getting colder, but the competition is heating up for Destination GO! The team-based activity 
challenge within VP GO, Destination GO opens with a launch event on Wednesday 24 May. 
 
This month's newsletter also brings us an update on vehicle control barriers that were installed in March, and some 
reminders on the importance of timely incident reporting, disposing of waste properly, following correct equipment shutdown 
procedures and carefully checking dewars for signs of damage. We also have a Work-Family Support session on the safe 
use of technology by kids.   

 

  

 

 

 

Vehicle Control Access Barriers  
In late March, Estate Management installed retractable vehicle barriers to 
key areas on campus. These were manned by Traffic Control Officers who 
worked the barriers to allow vehicles to pass and gathered statistics on 
vehicle movements. The Traffic Control Officers are no longer required. 
The bollards are "up" between 8:30am and 5:30pm on work days with 
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you've joined a Destination GO team, and you can help yourself to a free 
t-shirt! 
 
VP GO/Destination GO is funded by UNSW Wellbeing and spaces are 
limited. Visit the Wellbeing website to find out more, and click here to join 
VP GO today.  

 
 

 

 

 

The Importance of Timely Incident Reporting  
Regardless of the severity of an inci
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substances, or dip materials into flasks that have a glass lining. 
 
DO NOT continue to use any damaged dewar. 
 
Contact your Safety Business Partner/Coordinator, safety@unsw.edu.au 
or your local Faculty Advisor.  

 
 

 

 

 

Managing Kids' Screen Time: Strategies for Safe 
Technology Use  
Are you worried about what your children experience online and how 
much time your children spend screens? Do you have screen time fights 
or even meltdowns when you take the phone, tablet, computer or TV time 
away?  
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Recognise & Respond - Suicide Prevention  
UNSW Health is pleased to partner with Black Dog Institute to offer 
subsidised Suicide Prevention training to UNSW students and staff. 
 
Recognise and Respond: Suicide Prevention for Everyday Life aims to 
assist in reducing and preventing suicide in Australia by equipping people 
with the skills to intervene with someone who is contemplating suicide. 
 
The self-directed e-learning module is comprised of four main learning 
components:  

�x recognising the signs of suicide 
�x having a conversation with and supporting the person 
�x providing help to the person 
�x self-care 

To register for the course, please click here. You will need this enrolment 
key: W7cXVGa6EjBS5WYHUmh3  

 
 


